DIOCESE OF THE ARMENIAN CHURCH OF AME

aﬁ% : T
RICA, 630 SECOND AVENUE, NEW YORK, N. Y. 10016 212 686-0710

ARCHBISHOP TORKOM MANOOGIAN, PRIMATE

July 6, 1976

TO: Diocesan Staff f(
FROM: The Primate @tf Tk em ma’"ﬁf ¥

SUBJECT: Vicar General of the Diocese

The Very Reverend Houssig Bagdasian, Pastor of St. Mary
Armenjan Church, Livingston, New Jersey, has been appointed
Vicar General. Father Houssig will remain pastor of the
St. Mary Armenian Church of Livingston, and will be in

our office on a part-time basis.



